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Homicide Investigation Update - Vehicles of Interest Sought 
 

 

 
Detectives with the Solano County Sheriff’s Office Investigation Bureau are seeking the public’s help 
in identifying two vehicles of interest in the August 3, 2015 homicide of A’Tierra Westbrook. 
Westbrook was shot and killed in her vehicle, in the 300 block of Benicia Road, Vallejo as she was 
leaving for work at about 7:15am.  
 
Detectives continue to actively investigate this case and are currently following up on leads. These 
vehicles may have been in the area and are considered vehicles of interest only at this time.  
 
Any citizen with information regarding these vehicles or this case is encouraged to contact the Solano 
County Sheriff’s Office Investigation Bureau at (707) 421-7050. Callers may also remain anonymous 
by calling Crime Stoppers at (707) 644-STOP (7867). 
 
If you have any questions regarding this press release, I can be contacted at the phone numbers listed 
below.  Any photos that are available for release will be posted on the Solano Sheriff’s Office 
Facebook page. 
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